
 

  
  
  
 800 Independence Avenue, SW 
 Office of Airport Safety and 
   Standards 

Washington, DC  20591            
 

   

 

 
   

 

 
 
        April 8, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Industry Representative: 
 

We are requesting your review of Draft Advisory Circular 150/5380-10J “Standards for 

Specifying Construction of Airfields which is available on 

https://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/.   

 

We will consider comments received by June 13, 2025, for inclusion in the AC. 

 

Please submit all comments electronically (do not mail) using the provided COMMENT 

MATRIX to Harold Honey at harold.honey@faa.gov.  Accompany all comments with a 

justification for your recommended modification.  

 

The final document may be revised because of received comments after further review by the 

FAA.  

Thank you for your review and any feedback that you provide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

D’Lorah Small  

Manager, Airport Design and Construction  
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